From: Natalia Sorokina

To: Edoardo Gianotti; Anastasia Barinova
Subject: UN GTR

Date: vendredi, 4 juin 2021 12:05:05
Attachments: TR.pdf

Lefter to Mr.Li.pdf

Dear Edoardo,

Attached herewith the letter addressed to Mr. Li and The Status report of Implementation
of UN GTR in the Russian Federation, submitted in accordance with Article 7 - para 7.4 of

the 1998 Agreement.
With best regards,

Natalia Sorokina
Russian Mission to the UNOG
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PERMANENT MISSION
OF THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION
TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND
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IN GENEVA
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Geneva, « 4 » June, 2021

Mr. Yuwei LI

Director

Sustainable Transport Division
United Nations

Economic Commission for
Europe

Dear Mr.Li,

With reference to the letter of the UNECE Executive Secretary
Ref.: 2021/0OES/106/TRANS of 14 May 2021 regarding national reporting on the
status of the UN Global Technical Regulations (UN GTR) for Wheeled Vehicles,
Equipment and Parts which can be fitted and/or be used on Wheeled Vehicles within
the 1998 Agreement, I have the honor to convey herewith The Status Report of
Implementation of UN GTR in the Russian Federation, submitted in accordance with
Article 7 — para 7.4 of the 1998 Global Agreement.

Please accept, Mr. Li, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Alexander ALIMOV
eputy Permanent Representative






